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DATE: April 15,2013 ‘
TO: Keino Young, Senior Attorney, Office of the General Counsel
FROM: Laura V. King, Economic Analyst, Division of Economics

RE: - Docket No. 120313-GU - Petition for approval of transportation service agreement
with Florida Public Utilities Company, by Peninsula Pipeline Company, Inc.

On April 9, 2013, Florida Public Utilities Company (FPUC) filed a Request for
Confidential Classification (Request) for information contained in its responses to Staff’s Third
Data Request, DN 01818-13. The Request states that FPUC treats this information as proprietary
confidential business information consistent with the definition of that term in Section
366.093(3), Florida Statutes and the information, if disclosed, would harm FPUC's business
operations and ratepayers by impairing the Company's ability to effectively negotiate for goods
and services. It would also impair the Company's competitive interests by disclosing sensitive
system information and strategic market development information, which could ultimately be
used to unfair advantage by a competitor or entities with whom the Company contracts for
services.

After reviewing the above referenced document, staff agrees that disclosure of the
redacted information could harm the Company; therefore, staff recommends the request be
granted.




